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5th December 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Consultation on Admissions Arrangements for St Robert of Newminster Catholic School & Sixth 
Form College 2024-25 
 
Schools in the Diocese are proposing some changes to their admissions arrangements for 2024-25. Where 
changes to admissions arrangements are intended, all schools are required to consult before these are 
determined and published. 
 
Please find below a link to the policy for consultation for 2024-25: 
 
https://www.strobertofnewminster.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/11/Admissions-Policy-2024-25.pdf 
 
The consultation will run from 5 December 2022 to 27 January 2023. A consultation response form is 
available by request from the school.  
 
The local governing committee (on behalf of the admissions authority) will consider all comments received 
before they determine the arrangements for 2024-25. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr D Juric 
Head Teacher 
 

St Robert of Newminster 
Catholic School and 

 Sixth Form College 

Biddick Lane, Washington, Tyne & Wear, NE38 8AF 
Tel:  (0191) 716 1700          Email: school@str.bwcet.com 

 

Executive Head Teacher:  Mr D Juric  

Head of School:  Mrs J Bowen 

Chair of Governors: Mr G Moorhouse 
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